


A&E or 999
Accident and Emergency departments are found at most hospitals.
They help people who show signs of being very ill or are badly injured.

If you telephone 999 and tell the operator that there is a medical  
emergency, a response vehicle will be sent to your location.

When and Why?
Emergency services are very busy. They should only be used in very serious or 
life-threatening situations.

Choosing well ensures that essential treatment is given, in the shortest 
possible time

NHS minor injuries units and walk-in centres 

 They can treat minor illnesses and injuries and give you health advice.

Most are open from early in the morning until late in the evening. 

You do not need an appointment, and you will be seen by an 
 experienced nurse.

When and Why?
Use your local minor injuries unit or walk-in centre if you need medical treatment 
or advice which does not need a visit to A&E or a medical appointment.

Choosing well ensures you receive the best possible treatment, leaving  
emergency services to those who need them most.

For details of your local minor injuries unit or walk-in centre call 0845 46 47  
or visit www.nhsdirect.co.uk

GP Surgery
GP surgeries can be found locally.

You can phone or make an appointment with a GP surgery for medical  
advice, examinations, and prescriptions.

In an emergency, a GP may also visit your home outside of opening hours  
– if you need this service telephone your local surgery and follow the recorded  
instructions

When and Why?

Make an appointment with your local GP surgery when you have an illness or 
injury that will not go away this winter.

Choosing well ensures that you get the treatment you need, and reduces the 
demand on emergency services.

For details of your nearest GP surgery call 0845 46 47  
or visit www.nhsdirect.co.uk

Pharmacist
Pharmacies can be found in local areas.

Your local pharmacist can give you advice on common winter illnesses and the 
medicines you need to treat them.

When and Why?
Visit your local pharmacy when you are su�ering from a common winter health 
problem which does not require being seen by a nurse or doctor.

Choosing well ensures you get the treatment you need in the shortest possible 
time, reducing the pressure on essential NHS services.

For details of your nearest pharmacy call 0845 46 47  
or visit www.nhsdirect.co.uk

NHS Direct

Internet and through digital TV, 24 hours a day.

Contact NHS Direct on 0845 4647 or visit www.nhsdirect.nhs.uk
FREEVIEW channel 108, or page two on Sky Digital’s interactive service.

When and Why?
Contact NHS Direct if you are ill and have any questions about health.  

Choosing well ensures you get expert advice in the shortest possible time,  
meaning busy NHS services can help those who need them most.

Self-care

A lot of winter illnesses can be treated in your home by using medicine and getting 
plenty of rest.

When and Why?

Self-care is the best choice to treat very minor illnesses and injuries.

Choosing well ensures you receive the rest and recovery you need, meaning busy 
NHS services can help those who need them most. For advice on self care call 
0845 46 47 or visit www.nhsdirect.co.uk
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